KAYSVILLE CITY

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Kaysville City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 13, 2020, at 7:00 p.m., in the Kaysville City Fire Station training room located in the south end of the building at 175 South Main Street, Kaysville, to consider:

The rezone of approximately 1.5 acres of property at 191 South Flint Street (shown on the included map) to include the PRUD (Planned Residential Unit Development) overlay zone. The underlying R-1-20 zoning district will remain, the PRUD overlay zone allows for consideration of development on a private street.
I hereby certify that I posted a copy of the foregoing Public Hearing notice on the municipality’s official website by February 7, 2020.

Should you have any questions regarding the request you may contact the Kaysville City Community Development office at 801-546-1241.

Lyle Gibson
Community Development Director
